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Bradford Media Museum – Wednesday 16th February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term our topic in Science is Space. In Birch and Oak classes we have learnt all about our solar system and 

space travel. To end this half term on a high, we are wanting to take children on a trip to Bradford Media 

Museum. This experience will allow our children to deepen their knowledge of Space before we continue our 

learning in the Spring 2 term. We will be exploring the galleries at the Media Museum then watching the IMAX 

3D film, A Beautiful planet.  

 

The trip will go ahead on Wednesday 16th February. We will be travelling to Bradford Media Museum via a coach 

which will leave school at 10am and we expect to be back at school in time for the end of a normal school day.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and drink and will need to wear their school uniform, appropriate 

footwear and a coat. Please send your child with a small rucksack as they will need to carry their own lunch and 

drink. 

If your child receives Pupil Premium funding, please contact the school office if you would like your child to 

have a school grab bag by Monday 14th February. 

 

The full cost for each child is £10.47.  We can only ask for a voluntary contribution for the trip however, if 

insufficient funds are collected then unfortunately this trip will have to be cancelled. 

Please make payment via ParentPay.  If you have forgotten your login details, please contact the school office 

who can arrange for them to be sent to you. 

 

If you are entitled to Pupil Premium funding, no payment will be required as this is covered by the Pupil Premium 

grant, however your consent will still be required (see link below) to enable your child to participate in this 

visit. No child will be excluded if his or her parent does not make this contribution, however if insufficient 

voluntary contributions are received regrettably the visit will not be able to go ahead.  

 

Consent Online Form 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m2fB0k_mzE6d80DP24E4B-

otvn9e7fdFndj7e1mxbERUNEMxRDg1TVBHMDVDQjdXNDVEQ1Q4T1k5Sy4u 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Harrison, Mrs Campbell and Mrs McGeoch  
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